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As you can see in the photo, construction on the Neply Homeless Shelter is progressing well. This USA 64841

project was thought about over 6 years ago now but it looked impossible however God has opened =
the door this year to finally bring it to pass! When completed, people like Madame Joseph and her ENOUGH TO
children who've been rescued from living on the street will have their own living space. As we can Access our website at www.lovehaiti.com L OVE
help people like her get back on their feet, then eventually they will move on and make a place for

newcomers who need help and assistance too.

. : ; o Email Address is:
Merry Christmas from Pastor Osnel and Pastor Antoine and their Families

info@lovehaiti.com
Both Pastors wives gave birth by caesarean section to new babies this past November. Contact Joy by phone L OVE

at 905.984.3168 ext.233 .
Pastor Osnel and his wife Aliza have a new baby boy named Jamestyler. ENOUGH TO

Pastor Antoine and Roseline have a new baby girl. They have named her Susane.

Both Pastors now have 3 children 2 girls and 1 boy and their families are doing well. ‘ ARE

On behalf of everyone in Haiti and from our office, we thank all of you for your financial and
prayerful support again this year!




Johnny Boy is doing well and is being cared for
by a young couple we've chosen from the village
of Neply. Recently we located Johnny Boy’s Mom
who originally abandoned him because she is so
young and had no way to care for him. She is
now living in the village of Neply with a family
who has taken her in and she attends our Neply
church. She spends each afternoon with Johnny
Boy and we are hoping to help give her a new
start in life so she can eventually be able to care
for Johnny Boy.

Seasons Greetings and Merry Christmas frm

Madame Bolo is now living with her daughter and
a new home is being built for them in the village
of Birey. Since we've been helping them with their
needs, Madame Bolo has actually gained weight
and looks much stronger than when we first met her
in November 2006. During my visit to her home in
December she was telling me how happy she is to
be living with her daughter who bathes her every
day and combs her hair and prepares food for her.
Madame Bolo looks so happy and so much healthier
and she is full of hope and gives the glory to God for
the help she’s received this year!
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Since finding Murille and Mijeline in May living in extreme poverty, God has enabled us to completely turn their lives
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around. They are now receiving a good education at our Santo School and we are currently building them a new 2
room cement home which will be finished by the end of January. We are also furnishing the home with beds so they
don't have to sleep on the floor. This family has also been given goats and chickens which help them with food. We've
helped their mom buy baskets so she can sell cherries at the market but right now their family is still receiving extra

monthly financial help until they can make it on their own.

Our Santo Orphanage Family is growing and this
year we've taken in more children. With the children
growing up the monthly needs are increasing in this
area but God has been providing and we are very
excited for the future of these children who once
had no hope. We are so pleased to announce that
in January we are planning to begin construction on
the new facility to house these children. The property
we've purchased is beautiful and full of fruit trees with
room to play. It is within walking distance to school
and church. There will be an area for the girls and an
area for the boys separated by a large dining room
and kitchen. This will be a long awaited dream come
true for these children and the orphanage staff.



